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FISCAL IMPACT OF PROPOSED LEGISLATION Measure:  HB 4072 
79th Oregon Legislative Assembly – 2018 Regular Session 
Legislative Fiscal Office 

Only Impacts on Original or Engrossed 
 Versions are Considered Official 

  

Prepared by:  Kim To 
Reviewed by:  Steve Bender, Linda Ames 
Date:  2/5/2017 
 

 
Measure Description: 
Names certain scholarships offered by health care provider incentive program as Doctor Alan Bates Legacy 
Scholarship program. 
 
Government Unit(s) Affected:  
Administrative Services Economic Development Fund, Oregon Health Authority (OHA) 
 
Summary of Expenditure Impact: 
Funds allocation related to the measure may require budgetary action - See analysis. 

2017-19 Biennium 2019-21 Biennium

Oregon Health Authority

    Lottery Funds 1,500,000

Total Lottery Funds $1,500,000 $0  
 

Analysis: 
HB 4072 allocates $1.5 million Lottery Funds from the Administrative Services Economic Development Fund to 
the Health Care Provider Incentive Fund to establish the Doctor Alan Bates Legacy Scholarship program as part of 
the Oregon Health Authority’s existing health care provider incentive program. The bill also removes extraneous 
language regarding the types of incentives that may be provided through the provider incentive program. 
 
OHA will use the allocated funds to provide scholarships to students at institutions of higher education based in 
the state of Oregon who are enrolled in a health professional training program leading to a doctor of osteopathic 
medicine, doctor of dentistry, licensed nurse practitioner, physician assistant or a registered nurse anesthetist. 
OHA anticipates administering the Doctor Alan Bates Legacy Scholarship program using existing resources. 


